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CooperVision® 
Live Brightly~ 

209	High	Point	Drive	 
Victor, 	New	York	14564	 

800.341.2020 

September	12, 2017	 

To	Our Valued	Eyecare	Partners:	 

Recently, some	of	you	have	asked	if	CooperVision	is	supplying	contact	lenses	to	Hubble, the	 
direct-to-consumer	startup.	We	have	not	been, 	nor	are	we	currently	involved	 in any	 
collaboration	with	that	company.	To	the	best	of	our	knowledge, Hubble	has	contracted	with	St.	 
Shine, a	Taiwanese	manufacturer, to	produce	its	lenses.	You	can	read	more	on	its	website	 
(https://www.hubblecontacts.com/pages/contacts). 

We	always	appreciate	hearing	from	partners, 	even	if	it’s	to	dispel	marketplace	rumors.	Like	you, 
we	remain	committed	to	providing	the	best	possible	care	and	vision	for	wearers.	This	is	 
dependent	on	eye	care	professionals	being	at	the	center	of	the	equation, with	contact	lens	 
selection	benefitting	from	your	extensive	training	and	experience.	 

Sincerely, 

Jerry	Warner	 
President, Americas	 
CooperVision, Inc.	 

https://www.hubblecontacts.com/pages/contacts

